
Thank you for your enquiry and supporting Feli’s during these difficult times.  

Covid has revolutionised the way we operate our premises; your safety, the safety of our staff 

and ourselves is of paramount importance, so following the everchanging guidelines we have 

introduced a number of measures to prevent the spread of covid 19 and we would like to 

thank you in advance for helping us maintaining our restaurant covid free.  

 

 

• Table bookings must be for one single household, support bubble allowed; an 

adult who lives by themselves or a single parent with children under 18 (childcare 

bubbles are not allowed mix in a restaurant setting) 

• Not travelling to us from a higher tier. 

• Pre booked tables only with pre order.  

• We offer a staggered arrival time, so there are no two lots of guests arriving at the 

same time; please be on time for your booking  

• We operate a track and trace policy, we will require at list one name and contact 

number for each party. This will be kept for 21 days as requested by the government.  

• Please arrive with a face mask, and wait to be greeted by a member of staff  

• On arrival temperature check (Please note that if your temperature is above 37.6℃ 

you will not be allowed in the restaurant)  

• Sanitize your hand before entering the restaurant  

• You will be escorted to your table, at this stage you can remove your mask.  

• If you need to visit the toilet or when leaving the restaurant, please wear your 

face mask  

• If using toilets, sanitize your hand before and after using the facilities, try to touch as 

little surfaces as possible. Only one person at the time to use the toilet  

• Please do not stand at the bar at any time, your drink order will be taken at the 

table and drinks brought to you.  

• Payments are preferred either contactless or by card, please remain seated at your 

table and we will bring you the terminal for payment. The terminal is been sanitized 

after each use. 

 


